

## **Dear Parents:**

I am Patricia Eugene, a certified marketing and health instructor with 30 plus years of teaching experience. I am a proud alumna of the University of Houston. There, I received my bachelor's and master's degrees in health and physical education with an additional concentration in marketing.

I am writing to you to express my enthusiasm for the upcoming school year. Although we will work remotely, I am excited about teaching students this year. I have found that students benefit more when they participate in the learning experience. When students help create their own learning experience, they retain more information and are more confident in their abilities. I will work to continue this teaching style despite the remote working environment.

I love working with students and will strive to be a positive influence. Below listed is contact information for me. Feel free to reach out to me when needed.

Respectfully.

Patricia Eugene



CONTACT INFORMATION:

Patricia Eugene
Madison High School main office – (713) 433-9801
peugene@houstonisd.org